
 

Name:Mary Thomas Unit/Topic:  Fire Safety Week of: Oct. 7 - Oct. 11, 2019 

Lesson Plans 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

TEKS/ 
Standards 

K.7A, K.8A, K.8B, 
K.9A, K.14A, K.14B, 
K.15A, K.15B 

K.7A, K.8A, K.8B, 
K.9A, K.14A, K.14B, 
K.15A, K.15B 

K.7A, K.8A, K.8B, 
K.9A, K.14A, K.14B, 

K.15A, K.15B 

K.7A, K.8A, K.8B, 
K.9A, K.14A, K.14B, 
K.15A, K.15B 

K.7A, K.8A, K.8B, 
K.9A, K.14A, 
K.14B, K.15A, 
K.15B 

Objective(s) The students will 
identify fire safety 

rules. 

The students will 
become familiar 
with firefighters 
equipment and the 
role firefighters 
serve in the 
community. 

The students will 
participate in the 

stop, drop and roll 
fire safety 
procedure. 

The students 
identify fire safety 
rules and 
strategies. 

The students will 
identify fire safety 
equipment used 
around the school. 

Bellwork Sing song Five 
Little Firemen 

Re-read fire safety 
tips/rules from 
anchor chart. 

Students will orally 
review the fire safety 
rules that have been 
discussed so far this 
week. 

Recite the “Smoke 
Chant” 

Review the Fire 
Safety Mini book. 

Learning  
Activities 

Read the book 
“Clifford the 
Firehouse Dog”. 
Discuss and list on 
an anchor chart fire 
safety tips and 
rules.  

Read Scholastic 
Let’s Find Out 
about Firefighters 
Weekly Reader. 
Discuss the 
pictures and details 
provided about 
firefighters and 
their equipment. 

Lead a discussion of 
things students can 
do in the event of a 
fire.  Demonstrate 
the stop, drop and 
roll procedure. 

Read the Fire 
Safety mini book to 
the students.  Lead 
a discussion about 
the things they 
should do in case 
of a fire. 

Lead a discussion of 
how fire safety rules 
can be practiced at 
school.  Add new ideas 
about fire safety to the 
anchor chart. 

Key  
Vocabulary 

Fire, safety, 
firefighter, rule 

Fire, safety, 
firefighter, rule, 
helmet, air tank, 

Fire, safety, rule, 
stop, drop, roll 

Fire, safety, rule, 
smoke, crawl 

Fire, safety, rule, 
alarm, fire 
extinguisher, fire 



mask, ax, boots hydrant 

Guided/ 
Independent 
Practice 

The students will 
create a Clifford the 
Firedog out of 
construction paper. 
Write one fire safety 
rule on Clifford’s 
hat. 

The students will 
create a fireman 
puzzle.  Color the 
parts to the puzzle 
then cut them apart. 
Working with a 
partner put the 
puzzle together 
again.  Guide the 
discussion to 
emphasis the 
firefighters 
equipment. 

The students will 
take turns 
demonstrating the 
stop, drop and roll 
procedure. 

The students will 
draw a picture of 
an escape plan for 
their family from 
their home in the 
event of a fire.  

The students will 
participate in a fire 
safety walk around 
the school. 
Locate, identify 
and discuss items 
within the school 
that are put in 
place for fire 
safety: alarm, fire 
extinguisher, fire 
hydrant. 

Closure/Home
work 

Sing song Five 
Little Firemen  

Turn and talk to a 
friend to name one 
new thing they now 
know about 
firefighters. 

Stop, Drop and Roll 
activity page. 

Share their plan 
orally with the 
group. 

Turn and talk to a 
friend about fire 
safety equipment 
and its purpose. 

Assessment- 
Formative 
Summative 
Exit Ticket 

Share the rule they 
chose to write on 
the Clifford hat. 

Identify picture cards 
of firefighter 
equipment. 

Turn and talk to a 
friend and explain the 

stop, drop and roll 
procedure. 

Respond to a “what 
if” question in 
relation to being 
caught by a fire. 

Write fire safety 
words from anchor 
chart on paper titled 
Fire Safety. 
Illustrate with 
crayons. 

 
 
Key Questions During Lesson 

Can you recite a fire safety rule? 

 
How does a firefighter help the community? 
 

Can you explain the importance of knowing how to do the stop, drop and roll procedure? 



 

 
Why are fire drills at school necessary? 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 


